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 Draft MINUTES OF TETCOTT & LUFFINCOTT PARISH COUNCIL
 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING HELD AT the ARSCOTT HALL, TETCOTT ON 11th April 2018



1. Present: Cllr. T. Angove; Cllr. D. Cobbledick; Cllr. J. M. Britton; Cllr. G. Barriball; Cllr. M. Greenaway; Cllr. B. Stearman (Chairman;) Cllr. M. Chubb; Cllr. J. Pearce; Cllr. T. J. Rooke; Cllr. N. Wonnacott (Vice Chairman;) Cllr T. Merritt

The Chairman opened the Meeting at 7.30 pm.

2. Receiving apologies for absence. None


3. Last Minutes.  The Minutes of the last Annual General Meeting held on the 25th April 2017 were agreed by all and signed by the Chairman Cllr B. Stearman.

4. Approval of the Annual Governance Statement. The Full Council discussed and approved the Annual Governance Statement for year 2017/18. The Parish Council Standing Orders and Risk Assessment were also reviewed, necessary changes were made.

5. Approval of 2017/2018 Parish Council Accounts/Grants (a)The Full Council approved annual accounts for the year ended 31st March 2018 as shown at Annex A.(b) The Clerk informed the Council that Mary Barriball had agreed to complete this year’s Internal Audit. (c) It was proposed by Cllr G. Barriball and seconded by Cllr T. Rooke that all grants for 2018 should be paid at the same rate as 2017. A Grant request from the CAB was refused as it was felt there was no local representation in the area, A Grant request from the Holsworthy Rural Transport Association was also refused as they had not got back to us with information requested in February. Cllr. G. Barriball proposed and Cllr. T. Rooke seconded a proposal to give the Clerk authority to make all agreed payments for 2018
   
6. [bookmark: _Hlk511657674]Election of a Chairman. Cllr. G. Barriball proposed that last year’s Vice Chairman Cllr. N. Wonnacott should be elected as the new Chairman, this was seconded by Cllr M. Greenaway, carried nem.com.
 
7. Election of a Vice Chairman. Cllr. N. Wonnacott proposed Cllr. M.  Greenaway should be elected as Vice Chairman, this was seconded by Cllr. J. Britton, carried nem.com.

6.   Any other business. The outgoing Chairman Cllr B. Stearman thanked the Clerk for all her 
      help, there being no other business he closed the meeting at 7.55pm 
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